
 

 

 

 

 

Report on Interactive Board Training for All Staff 

 

 

On June 23, 2023, a training session was held to introduce the functions of the new 

Interactive Board to all staff members. The session lasted until noon and aimed to familiarize 

everyone with the features and uses of the new technology. 

During the training, staff members learned how to operate the Interactive Board, 

including how to use its interactive features for presentations, teaching, and meetings. The 

session was informative and provided hands-on experience to ensure everyone felt comfortable 

using the board. 

The training was successful, and all staff members gained valuable knowledge on how 

to effectively use the Interactive Board in their daily tasks. 

 

  


